
Is the NAACP Anti-Black?
Michael  Meyers,  executive  director  of  the  New  York  Civil
Rights  Coalition,  wrote  an  op/ed  in  the  New  York  Daily
News called “It’s the NAACP vs. the schoolchildren.” Please
clickhere to read this important article.

https://www.catholicleague.org/is-the-naacp-anti-black/
http://www.nydailynews.com/opinions/2010/02/04/2010-02-04_its_the_naacp_vs_the_schoolchildren.html

